
 

 

July 1, 2025 

 

SEC Municipal Advisor Rule 

To Whom It May Concern: 

  
The Jacksonville Transportation Authority (JTA) has retained an independent 
registered municipal advisor and is represented by and will rely on its municipal 
advisor, PFM Financial Advisors, LLC to provide advice in evaluating 
recommendations or advice from financial services firms concerning the issuance 
of municipal securities and municipal financial products (including investments of 
bond proceeds and escrow investments) as such terms are defined in the SEC’s 
Municipal Advisor Rule.  
 
This certificate may be relied upon until rescinded by the JTA and posted on its 
website. 
 

Proposals may be addressed to: 

 

           JTA     PFM Financial Advisors, LLC 

Heather A. Obora    Charles H. Matthews 
Interim SVP / CFO        Managing Director 
100 LaVilla Center Dr.    1735 Market Street  
Jacksonville, FL 32204    42nd Floor 
      Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
By publicly posting this written disclosure, the JTA intends that market 
participants receive and use it for purposes on the independent registered 
municipal advisor (IRMA) exemption to the SEC Municipal Advisor Rule. 


